
board zoom - Jan 16, 2024

$18,900 in the bankgood words about culvert cleaning and some ditching workroads are
passable, but we need to be careful about what might happen yet this winter - ie, we
want to hold onto good 'emergency funds'.

Mac brought up that JC has proposed doing shaping and spreading work from 2nd bridge
forward if we will also buy some rock for Ron's road. 

Board likes the idea, needs numbers/amounts/dates/plan to proceed.  Mo volunteered 
to try and be a go-between for JC so we can work better to get JC's professional 
opinions about what might be done on the road.  Tys mentioned that we all have ideas
on ways to spend money on the road... it's that we don't have a dearth of ideas, but
we'll listen. 

ended after about 30 minutes.


